
Dear parents and carers, 

We would like to remind you of 'Operation Park Safe' which aims to make streets outside 

schools safer for children, staff and parents. 

The police are asking parents, teachers and residents living near to schools to be their 

eyes and ears. 

For further information on this initiative and to report an incident, please click here. 

Many Thanks 

School Office 

Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.dudley.gov.uk%252Fresidents%252Fparking%2dand%2droads%252Froad%2dsafety%2dand%2dtravel%2dawareness%252Fpark%2dsafe%252F%2f1%2f0102019294d6f7e1%2d69a40cf4%2dcff4%2d4836%2d9c46%2d5c2a652381d3%2d000000%2fbPnFmDGKdyoAJOt49L7OYF2UE2k%3d396&umid=e8eacc05-0553-47ee-8fed-6a7f970b7c45&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-a56c86ecd71c278694d77eca796c81525b38fe20
https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f0102019294d6f7e1%2d69a40cf4%2dcff4%2d4836%2d9c46%2d5c2a652381d3%2d000000%2fVZLpomMNZm7m9%2d8jEBi7G7E1H0w%3d396&umid=e8eacc05-0553-47ee-8fed-6a7f970b7c45&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-bb3168f928d7c499857c649cfa68e2dacb2bcb5b

